COMMUNICATION - C66
COUNCIL — March 10, 2021
Committee of the Whole
Report No. 8, Item 12

From: Lews Taylor I

Sent: Tuesday, March 09, 2021 11:19 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] We do not want the 413!!!

To whom it may concern -

I am reaching out to complain about this highway which is being forced on
the City of Vaughan, and we do not want it!! Please do not endorse the
Highway 413/GTA West Corridor. It benefits only the developers and NO
ONE ELSE!!!

Regards

Skip Taylor
Kleinburg, ON



